&% CCE Delaware County at the 16th Annual DTC Open House! &

On Wednesday, August 6th, Cornell Cooperative Extension of Delaware County had the
pleasure of attending the 16th Annual Delhi Telephone Open House — and what a day it
was! With a fantastic turnout from the community, our booth was buzzing with energy all
afternoon.

Visitors to our table, enjoyed fun giveaways like CCE stickers, 4-H bracelets, and the fan
favorite — Frisbees! We loved seeing so many smiling faces stop by to chat, ask questions,
and share memories of 4-H adventures and unforgettable summers at Camp Shankitunk.

Whether you were reconnecting or learning about us for the first time, THANK YOU for
making it such a great event! We’re proud to be part of a community that supports youth
development, lifelong learning, and local engagement.

v~ Interested in getting involved with 4-H or learning more about our programs? Visit us at
ccedelaware.org or give us a call!

#CCEDelawareCounty #4H #CampShankitunk #DTCOpenHouse #CommunityConnections
#CornellCooperativeExtension #YouthDevelopment #DelawareCountyNY



